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*Supplementary materials are available for public review on the Planning Department website 
at http://www.newtonma.gov/gov/planning/histpres/agenin/chhdcage/default.asp.  For more 
information contact the Planning and Development Department at 617-796-1120. The location 
of this meeting is wheelchair accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to 
persons with disabilities who require assistance. If you need a reasonable accommodation, 
please contact the city of Newton’s ADA/Sec. 504 Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business 
days in advance of the meeting: jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. The city’s TTY/TDD 
direct line is: 617-796-1089. For the Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS), please dial 711.  

Preserving the Past    Planning for the Future 

 

REVISED 
A G E N D A * 

Date: July 20, 2017 
Time: 7:30 p.m. 
Place:  Room 205, City Hall 
 

135 Essex Road has withdrawn from this meeting as the owner will first 
present the request to replace the fence to the Urban Design Commission for a 

waiver. If UDC grants the waiver, then the owner will submit for a future 
regularly scheduled meeting. 

 
 

1. 109 Old Orchard Road – Certificate of Appropriateness 
              Request for approval of installed curbing. Violation. 
              Request to install gate. 
 

2. Kingsbury Road – Certificate of Appropriateness 
               Request to install asphalt berms. 
 

3. 44 Old England Road – Certificate of Appropriateness 
               Request to replace fence and install mesh. 
 

4. 135 Essex Road – Certificate of Appropriateness - WITHDRAWN 
               Request to replace fence. 
 

5. 20 Malia Terrace – Certificate of Appropriateness 
              Request to repair garage and fence. 
 

6. Administrative Discussion: 
a. Minutes 
b. Project updates 
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